
Ms Jennie De Greef
Boulevard Brand Whitlock 87, Box 11 
1200 Brussels
Belgium

26th January 2024 


Dear Ms De Greef

[bookmark: _GoBack]I write to you on behalf of the Hospital Pharmacists Association of Ireland to convey our warm support as a national Executive for the nomination of Declan O’Sullivan to the EAHP Board.


Yours Sincerely,
[image: ]

Richard Sykes MPSI
President 
The HPAI - representing Irish Hospital Pharmacists
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